
We already have to take a safety course to get a boaters license. This makes no sense to require another license just to tow  the 
kids on an inner tube, etc. It sounds like a way to exclude many boaters on the PUBLIC waterways in the state from enjoying the 
water. Kinda like telling folks who own airplanes they cannot use the established airports because now folks have built homes next 
to the runway. Once again a small group of vocal opponents have garnered the attention and seek to change the entire state for 
thier own personal waterfront. I strongly oppose this type of legislation. 


